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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Tuesday, January 01, 2013 9:13 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Rule Changes Pertaining to Bingo

To Whom It May Concern, 
  
We currently operate bingo under the TREA Chapter 1 Auxiliary in Colorado Springs and are opposed to the 
changes in the regulations.  We are a small operation and would not/could not meet the higher maximums that 
are proposed.  And because we are small, we would not be able to compete with other organizations that can 
have the maximum payout of $5000.  We have enough voluteers to have one weekly occasion but would not be 
able to have one 370 times a year.  Raising the number of automated cards to 54 implies an increase in rental 
cost to us that would have to be filtered to our customers who are already complaining about the cost of an 
automated machine. 
  
The proposed changes would not help increase revenue or attendance in our bingo occasion.  The economy is 
the driving factor in everything in this world.  When a player has to make a choice of food on the table, gas in 
the car to get to work, or bingo, bingo will loose every time. 
  
  
Patricia A. Weaver 
Bingo Manager 
TREA Chapter 1 Auxiliary 
 
  




